Flores, Silvia

Subject:

FW: Application for Landmark Tree Designation

From: Linnaea Scott [mailto:linnaeascott@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 11:04 AM

To: Johnson, Kevin

Subject: Application for Landmark Tree Designation

Hi Mr. Johnson,

| am writing regarding the filing of "Landmark Tree Designation" for three landmark trees
at 300 S. San Gabriel Bivd. and 2810 E. Del Mar Bivd.

| wholly support the landmark designation of these trees. | live in the neighborhood of
the Las Encinas Hospital and was very disappointed to hear the expansion of Las
Encinas was going to necessitate the destruction of many trees. This neighborhood
needs these trees to maintain shade, beauty, and neighborhood property value.

Please protect our neighborhood by protecting these landmark trees.
Thank you,

Linnaea Scott

201 South Daisy Ave.

Pasadena, CA 91107
(626) 755-5652
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